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Joys, Concerns, & Sympathies 

Sympathies 

 

Word was received a couple days ago that Pat Dietz passed away on Sunday, 
August 25th, after suffering from various health issues for several years.  

She was a single square dancer and was a member of Space Trackers in Titusville and the 
Florida Association of Single Square & Round Dancers (FASSRD). 

If you would like to send cards: The Family of Patsy Deitz, 3034 Holly Street, Titusville, Florida, 
32796. 

The obituary is at https://www.northbrevardfuneralhome.com/tributes/Patricia-Deitz 

The service will be at North Brevard Funeral Home in Titusville on Sunday, September 8th at 2 
PM. Please wear your square dance badge. 

Concerns 
Update on Lenny Newberry: 

Lenny is doing much better. He is being discharged on Monday and we’re flying home 
Tuesday. 

Margaret Newberry 


